From: Jenny Lapham

To:

Subject: RE: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re:
AutoResponse: Local Government Official Information request - 726582

Date: Monday, 26 August 2019 02:38:00 p.m.

ocer I

| refer to your e-mail of 2 August 2019 and your e-mails of today. Please note that the Official Information
inbox has an automated response and every time you e-mail it you will get the automated response.

As advised in the automated response the Council has 20 working days to respond to your original request,
which is 30 August 2019.

However, | am able to advise as follows:

In your request you asked if the council had any plans to implement 5G or are in discussions with any of the
telco's in that regard. | advise that the Council is not planning at this stage to implement 5G.

You also asked if the Council has a constitution. The Council does not have a constitution but operates under
the Local Government Act.

Regards

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer

Civic

P 034774000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz

From:

Sent: Monday, 26 August 2019 2:17 p.m.

To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re: AutoResponse: Re:
AutoResponse: Local Government Official Information request - 726582

>:0 >:0>:0>:00n 26/08/2019 2:14 PM, Official Information wrote:

> | am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request for information
>dated Mon, 26 Aug 2019 14:13:53 +1200 We will endeavour to respond to
>your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20
>working days after the day your request was received.

> |f we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify
>you of an extension of that timeframe. If your request is complex or
>requires a large amount of collation and research, we may contact you
>with a view to either refining your request or discussing the
>possibility of charging for aspects of your request in line with the
>Dunedin City Council charging policy. If we decide to release the
>information, we aim to provide it at the same time as we give our
>decision. If this is not possible, we will provide the information as



>s00n as reasonably practicable. If you need to contact us about your
>request, please email officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz





